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May 31, 2023 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
1401 EAST BROAD STREET 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23219-2000 

 

TO: District Construction Engineers 

The Contracting Community 

 
 

FROM: Beau Hoyt, P.E., Assistant State Construction Engineer 

SUBJECT: RE: Thermoplastic specification revision for 2023 paving season 

 

 
 
2023.05.31 
15:36:19-04'00' 

With regard to the May 25, 2023 Thermoplastic specification revision for 2023 paving season 

memorandum; the following material designation will be used in place of what has been 

previously stated. 

 

• The material compliant with the current Supplemental Specification dated May 6, 2022 will 

be designated with a MS number to include “-22” 

• The material compliant with the previous Supplemental Specification dated August 23, 2020 

will be designated with a MS number to include “-20” 

 

All other elements of the May 25, 2023 Memorandum remain as written. 
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WE KEEP VIRGINIA MOVING 

Beau Hoyt 


